
March 1, 2006

NEWS RELEASE – JTDMH AUXILIARY DONATES TO HOSPITAL

JTDMH Auxiliary Treasurer, Ann Vogel presents a $25,000 donation to Joint Township District

Memorial Hospital President and CEO Kevin Harlan.  The Auxiliary has been raising funds for

the Hospital since 1950, during the building plans prior to the 1953 opening.  The JTDMH

Auxiliary has presented over $165,000 over the last six years to the JTD Hospital Foundation,

the fund raising arm of Joint Township Hospital and Grand Lake Health System.

Pictured L to R:  Jeannette Quellhorst, gift shop buyer; Edith Wissman, 2006 Auxiliary Co-

President; Dorothy Hertenstein, Auxiliary member; Kay Ramga, Past President; Ann Vogel,

Treasurer; Joann Hegemier, Volunteer Coordinator, Cheryl Kline, Auxiliary Secretary; Kevin

Harlan, Hospital President and CEO; Colette Dugan, Gift Shop Treasurer; Charlene Dille,

Auxiliary member; and Carolynn Sidey, 2006 Auxiliary Co-President.

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: Martin C. Dodrill
Joint Township District Memorial Hospital
200 St. Clair Street
St. Marys OH 45885
(419) 394-3387, ext. 3568


